
From: Solaimanian, Jamal
To: Hogan, Stephen; Blevins, Terri
Subject: FW: Questions/Comments_Web_Submission:_#1363917270293
Date: Friday, March 22, 2013 8:16:36 AM

Jamal Solaimanian, Ph.D., P.E.
Engineering Supervisor
Water Division, ADEQ
501-682-0620
jamal@adeq.state.ar.us

-----Original Message-----
From: Stracener, Connie
Sent: Friday, March 22, 2013 6:58 AM
To: Solaimanian, Jamal; Szenher, Doug
Subject: FW: Questions/Comments_Web_Submission:_#1363917270293

Please see the comment below.

Connie Stracener
Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality Records Management Section
5301 Northshore Drive
North Little Rock, AR 72118
Phone:(501) 682-0866
Fax: (501) 682-0880
E-mail: Stracener@adeq.state.ar.us

-----Original Message-----
From: web.site@adeqinternal.state.ar.us [mailto:web.site@adeqinternal.state.ar.us]
Sent: Thursday, March 21, 2013 8:54 PM
To: Help-POA
Subject: Questions/Comments_Web_Submission:_#1363917270293

*******************************************************************************
E_Mail_Address:      ppjfowler@hotmail.com
Name:                Pam Fowler
Mailing_Address:     P.O. Box 639
City:                Jasper
State:               Ar
Zip:                 72641
Phone_Number:        (870) 446-5203
H_Division:          POA
H_Serial:            1363917270293
Date:                3/21/2013
Time:                8:32:20 PM

Questions_Comments:

I guess my question is: if your purpose is to protect, enhance and restore the natural environment for
the well-being of all Arkansans, why would  you allow a corporate hog farm on the banks of the Big
Creek in Newton County?  My mother lives about 1/2 mile downstream from this proposed hog farm. 
It's our sanctuary and our home.  We camp there and have family reunions and swim and boat.  That
creek regularly gets out of banks.  I just don't see how it would ever be possible, that 6500 swine
excreting fecal matter and urine will not seep into the water...let alone the air pollution and  ruined
property value.   Hog farm odors in general are not healthy.  Toxic wastes released into air and water
can contain viruses, parasites, antibiotic resistant bacteria, hormones, as well as ammonia, methane,
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and hydrogen sulfide.   Who will protect our water and air.  By the time pollution is registered, it will be
too late.  And, who will be monitoring the water and air quality?  I just d
 on't understand how this can happen.  Can you please stop it?!  Just on the fact alone that Newton
County residents were not notified of the request for a permit and given an opportunity to respond
should warrant at least a delay.  Can you PLEASE help us? Thank you sincerely, Pam


